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December 9, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Today, a Worth Elementary staff member accidentally triggered a lockdown alarm at 12:04 PM,
which, by design, also activated the lockdown alarm at Worth Jr. High. Because the alarm system
instantly sends a text message to Officer Cozzi and the Administrators, the Administrative team
confirmed the false alarm in seconds. In addition, Officer Cozzi was on campus to communicate
directly with the building principals. I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused your
child.

Please contact me or your child’s building principal with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mark T. Fleming
Superintendent

#Worth127StrongerTogether


